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The FFA earlier this week requested nominations for the Julian Black Contribution to the
Industry Award, the Dee Dee Sklar Women in Fund Finance Award, and, new for 2020, the
Next Gen Member of the Year Award. The awards will be presented at the FFA's Global Fund
Finance Symposium in Miami on February 12-14, 2020. Nominations are due by January 3,
and nomination forms are available on the FFA's website here. 
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